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I strongly oppose the proposal to ban mail election. Not only would this eliminate 

majority of votes we currently receive it would endanger the population by placing a 

mass amount of people in one central location. We already struggle to get the 

community to vote, adding this additional inconvenience would just limit that number 

even more. 100% dislike everything about this proposal.  


